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Clubhouses and Changing Rooms

One of the areas where children are particularly vulnerable at many sports facilities is the locker/changing/shower room. Limited changing facilities sometimes mean that people of all ages regularly need to change and shower during the same period.

Bullying can occur where children are left unsupervised in changing areas. It is recommended that attention is given to the supervision of children aged 10 years and under in changing rooms.

Adults should avoid changing or showering at the same time as children. If limited changing facilities mean that adults and children must share, adults must take care to protect the modesty and privacy of themselves and the children. Parents/carers should be made aware if this is likely to be the case. 

An adult should not be alone with a child in the changing areas. If possible, more than one adult should supervise changing areas. Extra vigilance may also be required if there is public access to the venue. 

If children are uncomfortable changing or showering in public, do not pressure them to do so.

If you need to use a changing room for another purpose, such as a team talk, wait until all children are fully dressed.
 
No photography or filming should be allowed in changing areas.
[image: ]Safeguarding in Sport – Appo [Grab your reader’s attention with a great quote from the document or use this space to emphasize a key point. To place this text box anywhere on the page, just drag it.] W: children1st.org.uk/childwellbeingandprotectioninsport |  E: CWPS@children1st.org.uk  |  P: 0141 419 1156


 inting a Child Wellbeing & Protection Officer
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